Latest arrangements for postal
services

a€<In view of the latest epidemic situation, Hongkong Post announced
today (February 11) that the business hours of all post offices will be
adjusted from tomorrow (February 12) until further notice.

To balance the public demand for counter services of post offices and
the need to reduce the risk of the epidemic further spreading in the
community, all post offices will maintain their normal opening hours but will
advance their closing hours to 4pm from Monday to Friday. The business hours
on Saturdays will remain unchanged, except for the General Post Office and
Tsim Sha Tsui Post Office which will continue to advance their closing hours
to 1lpm on Saturdays. The General Post Office will continue to be closed on
Sundays. Mobile post office services remain unchanged.

For enquiries, members of the public may call the Hongkong Post enquiry
hotline at 2921 2222.
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